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 KIWANIS MEETING OF October 17, 2022 
  

It’s with a heavy heart to share the passing of Betty Tilton, who passed away 
peacefully this morning (10/20).  We’ll share information about the details of the 
arrangement once they become available. 
 
Kiwanis Mtg. 10/17 at YMCA Downtown 
We gathered for a special meeting today at the downtown YMCA building on 
North Jefferson Street.  in 2024, it will be 100 years old!  Enjoying a Jimmy John's 
lunch were Pat, Ann, Maria, Ben G., Anne, and Rick. 
 
Hosting the group was our member Ben Gunderson, who just happens to be the 
Y's director of youth outreach.  We dined in the historic board room which 
features photos and items from all of the organizations 98 years in Green Bay.  
Ben showed us an impressive video about the programs offered to members.  
Naming just a few, they include health and fitness, sports, dance and gymnastics, 
swimming, camps, child care, and many other activities for families, youth, teens, 
and children with unique needs. 
 
Earlier this year, your Kiwanis club made a donation to the YMCA.  In recognition, 
we now have a banner in one of the main workout rooms.  Look at the end of 
these notes for a photo! 
 
 



 

 
 
 

 

We had an interesting and fun tour with Ben as our narrator and guide.  Members 
will probably single out the haunted upper floors as the highlight.  We tried to 
lock Anne in one of the abandoned dormitory rooms, but her screams brought 
help.  So she'll be able to attend our November meetings ... and we hope you can 
too! 
Upcoming meeting dates:  

 SPECIAL JOINT MEETING w/Rotary & Optimist clubs Monday, November 7th 
at the Hyatt Regency – noon to celebrate the Lifetime Achievement Award 

honoring Green Bay Metro Fire Chief David Litton 

 
Please RSVP to susanconrardy@gmail.com by 11/2  if you would like to attend. 
 

 Monday, November 21 at the Hyatt Regency - noon 
By: Rick Satterlee 



 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 



 

 
 
 

 

 
 



 

 
 
 

 

 


